all sent 3/2 ng corresp-Sutton



UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

* (Calendar)

(612) 624-5400

February 2, 1988

Al Sutton P.O. Box 11 Zephyr Cove, NV 89448

Dear Al:

This is a belated New Year's greetings from your once a year sideman up at Lake Tahoe. Would you put Tuesday, August 9th on your calendar again for this summer and I'll be contacting you in July concerning details for a possible change in date to Monday, August 8th. It's a musical high point of our life for Stacy and me to perform with you once a year. We're otherwise severely deprived!

Cordially,

Hénry Blackburn, M.D.

/ma